
 

 

 
Official Information request - All information regarding contracts and funding 
awarded to 'Nga Hau E Wha', supporting applications, etc 

 
Te Ringa 
Mangu  

to: OIA/LGOIMA requests at Ministry of Health 
21/03/2019 
12:24 p.m. 

  
 
   
From: Te Ringa Mangu <fyi-request-9896-675e35e9@requests.fyi.org.nz>  

   
To: OIA/LGOIMA requests at Ministry of Health <oiagr@moh.govt.nz>,   

 
Dear Ministry of Health, 

 

I request all information regarding funding, contracts, communications, 

applications for funding, contracts, provision of services and all other 

matters, made to the Ministry of Health or any of its subsidiaries including 

District Health Boards, to an organisation known as 'Nga Hau E Wha', 

including a copy of the contract number 356272/00 - Management and co-

ordination of Nga Hau E Wha (NHEW), and all previous contracts with this 

organisation. 

 

I further request all information held by the Ministry of Health or any of 

its subsidiaries including District Health Boards regarding the Chairperson 

(or former Chairperson) Victoria Roberts, and others associated with NHEW 

including Jak Wild and Tui Taurua Peihopa - in particular any and all 

communication with Tui Taurua Peihopa or anyone from the organisation NHEW 

regarding the letter sent to her in about June last year regarding her 

misleading claim to being a "clinician". 

 

Yours faithfully, 

 

Te Ringa Mangu MIHAKA 

 

------------------------------------------------------------------- 

 

This is an Official Information request made via the FYI website. 

 

Please use this email address for all replies to this request: 

fyi-request-9896-xxxxxxxx@xxxxxxxx.xxx.xxx.xx 

 

Is xxxxx@xxx.xxxx.xx the wrong address for Official Information requests to 

Ministry of Health? If so, please contact us using this form: 

https://scanmail.trustwave.com/?c=5305&d=j8uS3PkbXO2mpaeDU5luVDQcgk7zxIiCSWoS

-

36sDw&u=https%3a%2f%2ffyi%2eorg%2enz%2fchange%5frequest%2fnew%3fbody%3dminist

ry%5fof%5fhealth 

 

Disclaimer: This message and any reply that you make will be published on the 

internet. Our privacy and copyright policies: 

https://scanmail.trustwave.com/?c=5305&d=j8uS3PkbXO2mpaeDU5luVDQcgk7zxIiCSTMT



-nqrWg&u=https%3a%2f%2ffyi%2eorg%2enz%2fhelp%2fofficers 

 

If you find this service useful as an Official Information officer, please 

ask your web manager to link to us from your organisation's OIA or LGOIMA 

page. 


